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This week has been a busy on. It has been Ofsted inspections and EYFS was 

visited many times. The children were amazing, we are very proud of them all. 

In literacy, we have continued with Chapatti Moon. We have We enjoyed 

making and tasting chapattis on Monday. This was a fun activity and lots of 

children tried chapatti for the first time and really enjoyed it.  

In maths, we have been looking at adding 2 amounts within 10. We have used 

pegs to help us visually see the numbers. This has linked into birthdays by using 

cakes with candles too. We have continued to look at celebrations- birthdays. 

The children have loved making cakes in the play dough area, adding candles 

and creating a tea party in the home corner. please continue to send in 

birthday photos, we love seeing them.  

Monday is book change day where you will get 2 books. The children are 

encouraged to change them independently. For the school show, costumes can 

be brought in now. Please name the clothes as with 60 children in EYFS, it will 

make our job easier if clothes are named and in a named bag please, not just in 

their school bag.  

Thank you for all of your kind donations today, we do hope to see you at the 

fair on Monday after school.  

Have a good weekend, many thanks, EYFS team. 


